
 

 
 
 

  
MULTI-MEDIA RELEASE FORM 
Updated July 2017 

 

Dear parent/guardian, 

Throughout the school year, Shakopee students may have the opportunity to be photographed, 
videotaped and/or interviewed by school, district, local and/or national media.  

The coverage of Shakopee Schools can include: 

School Building/School District - school and district Web sites, publications such as yearbooks, 
newsletters, school calendars, flyers, brochures, presentations and social media. 

Public Media - such as radio, television, newspapers, magazines and online news sources. 

If you do not want to grant permission for the release of your child’s image (i.e. photograph, 
videotape) and interviews at school-related activities or events, please sign and return the 
bottom portion of this form. 

If you do not grant permission, the school district will not allow the release of your child’s 
image (i.e. photograph, videotape) or the content of interviews, to the extent such activities and 
the release of such data is within the school district’s control. 

If at any time during the school year, you would like to change your decision, please contact your 
child’s school.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 

Multi-Media Release Form 
 

I do not give consent for the release of images (i.e. photographs, videotape) and interviews of 
my child by the school district or public media during school-related activities or events. 
 
______________________________   ____________________ 
Students Name     School and Grade 
 
 
______________________________   ____________________ 
Parent/Guardian     Date 
(if student is under 18 years of age) 
 
______________________________    
Parent/Guardian daytime phone # 


